University of North Dakota

LND UND Scholarly Commons

Elwyn B. Robinson Department of Special

William Langer Papers Collections

3-10-1934

Barratt O'Hara's reply to Governor William Langer's letter of March
2,1934

Barratt O'Hara

Follow this and additional works at: https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers

Recommended Citation

O'Hara, Barratt, "Barratt O'Hara's reply to Governor William Langer's letter of March 2, 1934" (1934).
William Langer Papers. 71.

https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers/71

This Book is brought to you for free and open access by the Elwyn B. Robinson Department of Special Collections
at UND Scholarly Commons. It has been accepted for inclusion in William Langer Papers by an authorized
administrator of UND Scholarly Commons. For more information, please contact und.commons@library.und.edu.


https://commons.und.edu/
https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers
https://commons.und.edu/archives
https://commons.und.edu/archives
https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers?utm_source=commons.und.edu%2Flanger-papers%2F71&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers/71?utm_source=commons.und.edu%2Flanger-papers%2F71&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:und.commons@library.und.edu

LAW OFFICES

BARRATT OHARA

10 NORTH CLARK STREET

CHICAGO

TELEPHONE FRANKLIN 4430

Marech 10, 1934

Honorable William Langer
Governor of Horth Dakota
Bismarck, North Dakota

My dcar Governor Langer:

Many thanks for your letter of March 2, which I
placed on the air in one of my radio discourses
over W C F L, the Voice of Labor. Thinking you
might be interested, I am enclosing a copy of
this discourse.

On Tuesday of this week a crowd estimated to nuu-
ber at least fifteen or twenty thousand turned

out at the noon hour to petition the editor of

the Chicago American to give publicity support

to the bondholders' request for constructive fe-
deral legislation. This will indicate to you the
great interest that our people have in this mat-
ter. Your support is most thoroughly appreciated,
and I trust that a number of our people have ta-
ken the time to write you their thanks.

With best personal good wishes, I am

Cordially and sincerely,
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